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I am writing in support of ongoing funding for the Essential Worker Healthcare Trust 

through SB 27 and SB 283. I have traumatic and extensive hereditary eye disease 

retinal detachment glaucoma AMD which requires numerous Doctor visits and 

treatments and surgeries Insurance is very important because none of these things 

are cheap so being able to have insurance to cover my medical needs is extremely 

important especially as I age and my eye disease progresses. Since 2021, the EWHT 

has provided nearly 6,000 people like me with health coverage for ourselves and our 

families, please fund EWHT. - Lori O'Brien, Dietary Aide, Avamere Rehabilitation of 

Lebanon 


